
 

                      Follow the Golden Rule: Do unto others as you would have them do unto you.  
 

Be Kind         Be Forgiving        Be a Good Friend         Be Honest     Love One Another                                                                                                   

 

 

Be part of our St John’s family 

This Half Term  

Year 1 visited a Brilliant Birds Workshop at Fairhaven Lake. The children were eager to spot different types of 

birds, which was made fun with this enjoyable activity. A visit to Clitheroe Castle let Year 1 develop their 

knowledge on castles. Year 2 visited Ribby Hall’s Wild Discovery Park, where they looked at many unique 

animals. This was very exciting for our Year 2’s, as many of the animals could not be seen anywhere else!  

Year 3 had an excellent time at Blackpool Zoo, exploring and learning about a vast variety of animals.  

Year 4 took part in the Fit2Go Festival at Blackpool Football Club. This was a fun activity, which they were able 

to take part in with experts and their peers. During their fascinating river studies, Year 5 visited Cuerdon 

Valley to extend their knowledge rivers. Year 5 expanded their awareness of art by visiting the Grundy Art 

Gallery. At Grundy Art Gallery, many different styles of art can be seen, which they massively appreciated, as 

shown with their outstanding behaviour during the visit. Reception, Year 3 and Year 5 visited Stanley Park, Year 

4 went to the rock gardens and Year 6 went to Stanah: all for their seasonal changes visit. Children loved 

learning about how seasons change and adapt, throughout the calendar year. BSYW came into school to teach 

the Year 4 students about the Diary of a Disciple and the Year 5’s a detailed walkthrough of the Bible.  

New reception parents had their induction meeting, which allowed them to see how exciting primary school life 

is. This half term, each class visited the Central Library. Everyone seemed to thoroughly enjoy themselves, 

amazing work, our rock star readers! 
 

St John’s staff and governors wish all our St John’s families a very happy 2 week break, let’s hope we see some 

sunshine! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Contacting School 

Email: admin@st-john.blackpool.sch.uk 

Tel No: 01253 807495 

 

 

 

Wedding News 

Huge congratulations to Miss Critch who will be getting 

married over the holidays. We wish you all the happiness 

on your special day.  

 
Well done to the KS2 Choir, who performed at the 

Blue Plaque event for Victoria Monks. You were 

fantastic! 

 

Absences & Appointments 

Please complete an absence request form for all 

absences and holidays. Please try and book 

appointments outside of school hours, if this is not 

possible, please obtain an appointment card & hand 

this in to the school office. 

And finally……………… 

 

A huge well done to Year 6, for completing their 

SATS; they were all amazing! As a treat, they had a 

reward visit to Stanley Park, and received a 

complimentary pizza lunch, for their outstanding 

efforts in their exam. 

Well done Year 6! 

 

School closes for half term on Friday 24th May. 

School re-opens on Monday 10th June at 8:45am   
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